
 

      

What have we raised so far? 
We are also immensely proud of the money  

we have raised so far to help the school and help buy things like: 

 Playground equipment 
 Playground markings  

 Outdoor library  
 The school football kit 

And the money we raise, helps pay for events such as the Year 6 
end of year Black and White Ball. 

 

How to join us? 

Please come to our next PFRG meeting on  

Tuesday 20th September 2022 at 2.00pm 

Or speak to the school office or a PFRG member  

Your help is needed.  

Can you assist us with new ideas, or getting donations, or helping 
at our events? Any help is very welcome! 

 

 

 
 

PFRG 



 

Who are we 

 

We are the parent fund raising group known as the ‘PFRG.’  
We need parents who are willing to volunteer and help use run and 

organize our events and raise needed funds for our wonderful 
school. 

All the money we raise goes to the school, which benefits both the 
school, and EVERY child. 

We are currently a team of five and would really love for you to 
join our team and bring new ideas, help organize our events which 

helps raise money. 
 

Our regular events 
 

We hold regular events throughout the year such as: 
 Halloween disco 
 Summer disco  
 Easter egg hunt 
 Summer fayres 
 Christmas fayres  
 Year six leavers ball 
 Sweet treat Friday  

And much more  
 
 
 

 

Why join the PFRG 
 

Six reasons why you should consider joining us. 
 

1. For the children. become a role model to show your child 
you value their education. The events we plan will improve 
your child’s education. 

 
2. For you. volunteering is a rewarding experience. We plan 

to host many social events to raise money and to enjoy each 
other’s company. 

 
3. For the school. Help the school to raise funds. Have a 

voice in the purchases that are made, to support the 
children. 

 
4. Be connected. There is no better way of knowing what is 

happening in the school. Meet others that share the same 
common goals to help improve the school. 

 

5. Its fun. We aim to enjoy ourselves in all our roles. From 
planning events to running a stall – it is all exciting! 

 

6. Keep the PFRG going. As parents leave the school, we 

need new parents to keep the committee going. 
 

Come join our friendly team!  
Many hands make light work. 


